
 

Year 6 Homework Pick and Mix 

Term: Autumn 1 2023 

 

 

Get Reading 
 

Can you go to the library and find any 
books about mountains?  Can you 

locate mountain ranges in an atlas? We 
would love you to bring any information 

you have found back to school! 
 

Get Speaking 
 

Can you retell your favourite 
fictional narrative to a family 

member using ambitious 
vocabulary? Try to use 5 words that 
you’ve never used before! Create a 

poster of the 5 ambitious words 
that you used! 

 

Get Creative 
 

Can you create a model of a 

mountain? We will be learning all 

about their features and the 

different types of mountains this 

term. 

 
 

Get Mathematical 
 

Can you create a budget for a holiday 

if you were to visit a famous 

mountain range? Consider the costing 

of the following: flights to your 

destination; food and drink and 

visiting tourist 

attractions.  Make a 

spreadsheet to show 

your findings.  

Get Writing 
 

We will be learning about how 
mountains form. Can you research facts 

about a mountain range or any other 
physical geographical features such as 

rivers, lakes and coasts and write a non-
chronological report? 

 

Get Outside 
 

In art we will be studying cubism.  Can 
you visit Liverpool Street, Spitalfields 
Market or Canary Wharf and recreate 
any buildings or sculptures that inspire 

you in a cubist style? 
 

Get Researching 
 

We are studying the Battle of Britain in 
History. Can you research how the 
Battle of Britain impacted our local 

area? What changes can we see now 
because of it? 

 

Rights Respecting 
We are a rights respecting school. What 
articles have you been learning about in 

your classroom? Can you choose an article 
and create a poster. 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Here are your child’s home learning activities for this autumn. The teaching staff have selected some activities that will support your child with 
their learning and encourage them to become independent learners. Please make time to choose and do some of these activities with your child. 
We will always be interested to see and hear what you home learning activities you have done so make sure you share your work with the rest of 
the class! The celebration will be on Tuesday 5th December at 2:45pm. 
 


